

19 May 2016

Tracy Lawrence
Cambridge City Council
Cambridge City Crematorium
Huntingdon Road
Cambridge
Cambs
CB3 0JJ

E: enquiries@childfuneralcharity.org.uk
T: 01480 276088
Unit 1, The Shield Office Centre
186a Station Road
Burton Latimer
Kettering
Northants, NN15 5NT
www.childfuneralcharity.org.uk

Patron: Bel Mooney

Dear Tracy

The Trustees have asked me to write to you on their behalf and thank you for the wonderful donation of £4444.00 from the Recycling of Metals Scheme.

We are extremely grateful for this donation as it will help us in supporting more families at a time when they are at their lowest ebb. There can be nothing worse than losing a child or baby but to then to find that the funeral is not affordable must make this situation catastrophic. We know, from our contacts throughout the industry, that many families find themselves in severe debt to other family members or to the financial institutions; and often, much worse, that they cannot have the funeral of their choice due to lack of funds. This donation will help us to continue our work in resolving this issue for some families, making significant differences to their lives.

To date we have financially supported over 165 such families and countless others with advice and guidance. All of this is only made possible by such donations as yours.

Again our grateful thanks

Yours sincerely

Roger Gale

CEO